Sent: 8/11/2018 10:33:17 AM
Subject: Online Submission

08/11/2018

MR Stephen Brailey

9/ 6 Bellevue street ST
Fairlight NSW 2094
Steveshuge@gmail.com

RE: DA2018/1708 - 195 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

This is disgusting. The whole cloak and dagger approach to the DA stinks.
It certainly does not fit in with our suburb and will impact adversely on all residents re noise,
traffic and parking. Only a currupt council or state government would approve this. Expect

trouble.



